With sadness, we say farewell to our friend

PATRICIA JILL FRANET

29" December 1946 — 18" November 2015

Jill, you were an inspiration to all of us to live life to the full and enjoy every moment,
even in these last months when you suffered so much. It is therefore with sadness that we
accept your choosing of the time to leave us. We have lost a good friend and our hearts
go out to your family in Australia. You will always be in our thoughts and we will
never forget your advice

«Drink champagne; life is too short for Prosecco»
Your friends

At Jill's request, there will be no funeral service.

Contact: Rob Walsh, Spyristrasse 35, 8044, Zirich




